[bookmark: _GoBack]*PARKING ALERT* Temporary Lot 30 Closures–Tue 02/04/14 & Thurs. 02/06/14


As a safety precaution the majority of Lot 30 (corner of 43rd Street and Hampton Blvd) will be closed for  two days, Tuesday 2/4/2014 and  Thursday 02/06/2014. The closure is necessary to accommodate a large crane that will be lifting equipment to the rooftop of Gornto to replace the HVAC system. Alternative parking is available in the 43rd Street Garage (Garage B) at the corner of 43rd Street and Bluestone Avenue.  Additional accessibility spaces could be found in Lot 19 located West 45th St.  Should you experience  any accessibility challenges,  please contact  us at 757-683-4004.
In addition to vehicles, Lot 30 will be closed to pedestrians. Pedestrian access to campus will still be available on the sidewalks along 43rd Street and Hampton Blvd. The Monarch Loop shuttle stop located in Lot 30 will also be temporarily relocated to 43rd Street between the Library and Gornto during the closure. Lot 30 will reopen late Wednesday evening; however there will be future short-term closures. We apologize for the inconvenience.
 Should you have any additional questions, please contact the Office of Transportation and Parking Services at 757- 683-4004.

